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Public Notice

The Village of Gilberts’ Village Board Meeting scheduled for
Tuesday, November 1st at 7:00 p.m. at the Gilberts Village
Hall located at 87 Galligan Road, Gilberts IL has been
cancelled. The next regularly scheduled Committee of the
Whole Meeting is Tuesday, November 8th.

Village Clerk
Debra Meadows




